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On Monday October 6, 2008 Senator Frank Padavan (Queens) and the American-Italian

Cancer Foundation hosted two mammography screenings events outside of Padavan’s

Bellerose and Whitestone District Offices. The no-cost screenings took place in a fully

contained mobile mammography van. There were no-out-of-pocket expense and no co-pays

for both insured and uninsured women. Senator Padavan, medical staff and local women

during the American-Italian Cancer Foundation mobile mammography van’s visit to Senator

Padavan’s District Office in Whitestone.


